
Strathclyde Pension Fund’s administration system – Migration to cloud-based 
solution with Heywood approved. 
 
12 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
regarding the proposed migration of Strathclyde Pension Fund’s administration 
system to a cloud-based solution, advising 
 
(1) that Strathclyde Pension Fund Office was an established user of Altair, a 

bespoke Local Government Pension Scheme administration system provided 
by Heywood, a leading pension technology provider who hosted the Pension 
Fund’s applications, with the exception of the core Altair system and database 
which was hosted on the office premises by the Council’s IT contractor, CGI; 

 
(2) that to simplify arrangements and take advantage of the benefits and 

additional features of the Heywood solution and support of the Altair 
application, it was proposed that Altair be moved to a cloud-based solution 
with Heywood; 
 

(3) of the proposed detail contract change; and 
 

(4) of the benefits of the Altair application being moved to Cloud Hosting with 
Heywood. 

 
After consideration, the committee approved the migration of Strathclyde Pension 
Fund’s administration system to a cloud-based solution with Heywood. 
 
 


